Nelson, Mark A.

From: Damon Ward <dward@business-air.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 01, 2017 12:58 PM

To: Nelson, Mark A.

Subject: BAM Lease Assignment

Mark,

Pursuant to our meetings on May 22, 2017 and May 31, 2017, BAM Denton Management Ventures, LLC does wish to
assign its Airport Lease Agreement Fixed Base Operator dated August 4, 2015 to Sykes-Vaugh Investments, LLC.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Best regards,

R. Damon Ward
CEO

r

BusinessAir

Dallas/Ft.Worth — Seattle — Bend — San Antonio

5007 Airport Rd.
Denton, Texas 76207
940-898-1200



